
Village of Freeville 

Public Hearing Minutes 

June 6, 2017 

 

A Public Hearing was held on June 6, 2017 to allow for sewer bill grievances.  

 

Present: Mayor David Fogel, Trustees Miles McCarty, Jason Cuykendall, Diana 

Radford, Planning Board Chair Diane Eaton, Planning Board Members Jim Krebs, Tom 

Cavataio, Village Residents Daniel Barrow, Lily Gershon, Business Owner Eileen Stout, 

Public Member Suzanne McMannis, Community Radio WRFI reporter Marietta Synodis 

and Clerk Edania Hernandez.             

 

Mayor David Fogel called the public hearing to order at 7:04pm. 

 

Eileen Stout had a question on her sewer load for 2 Main Street. Jason was going to get 

back with her.  

 

No comments from the floor. 

 

Trustee Cuykendall made a motion to close the public hearing. Trustee Radford seconded 

the motion. All members present voted aye. Motion passed. Public hearing adjourned at 

7:09 pm. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Edania Hernandez 

Clerk 

 

 


